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| am writing to express opposition to SB210. Oregon has been a leader on mail-in
voting for decades. Our state was one of the earliest offer voting by mail. The option
to vote by mail has resulted in a high turnout rate for voting in Oregon. Moreover,
there has been a low incidence of fraud with mail-in voting. Basically, the option to
vote by has bolstered participation in our democracy. It's hard to imagine why we
would do away with an approach to voting that has been so positive. Let's keep a
good thing going. Thank you for the opportunity to express my thoughts. Sincerely,
Paul Clithero



